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Wesgreen International School 

 
Office of the Headmaster  

 

27th October 2019  

Dear Wesgreen Community, 

As notified through the Academic Calendar, the 1st Parent Teacher Meeting of the Academic 
Year 2018-2019 is scheduled to be held on:  

KG1 to Grade 4 - Thursday, 31st October from 8:00am to 2:00pm. 

Grades 5 to 12 - Thursday, 7th November from 8:00am to 2:00pm. 

Parent Teacher Meeting is an important time to meet with your child’s teacher(s) in a one-on-
one setting. It is a chance to see how your child is progressing in school, where their strengths 
and weaknesses are, how they socialize with other children in the classroom or playground, and 
how well they participate in extra-curricular activities.   

In order to book your appointment:  

Primary School Booking: https://www.schoolbookings.net/code?code=bjpnw (15 minutes).  

Secondary School Booking: Bookings will open on 3rd November and link will be provided on 
D6. 

Workshops will be offered by different departments in addition to one-on-one meetings with 
your child’s class or form tutor. More information will follow on D6.  

Stalls will also be available to provide further information and support:  
 

 Canteen Provider – Slices: https://slices.ae  

 Transport Provider – STS (School Transport Service): https://schooltransportservices.com   
 
If for any reason you are not able to make it for the PTM, please schedule a later appointment 
with your child’s class or form tutor. In this case, the Progress Reports will be sent home with 
your child.  
 
I look forward to welcoming you to our Parent Teacher Meetings.  
 

Sincerely,  

 

J. Calafato  
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